
 
 

 
A workshop conducted by Keith Dickson 

at the Lincoln Envirotown Community Gardens 

on Saturday 13th May 2017 from 10.30 to 11.45am 
 

Keith Dickson, our local expert in pip-fruit production, will give his annual 

presentation. This year he will focus on some key questions, including: 

- How do I match a certain root-stock with my soil 

and the size of my garden? 

- How can I maintain high quality and high yields of 

fruit on my trees every year? 

- What nutrients do fruit trees need? 

- When should I apply nutrients to fruit trees? 

- Should I short prune or short prune? 
 

Plenty of time will be available for your questions and general discussion. 

 
The Lincoln Envirotown Community Gardens are located on James Street, Lincoln,       

at the rear of the Lincoln Maternity Hospital. Please park on the street. 
 

For more information please contact Ruth Wood,                                                                        

Lincoln Community Gardens Coordinator (Phone: 325 2193  or ruth.wood@xtra.co.nz) 
 

A gold coin donation to support the activities of the Gardens will be appreciated. 

 


